CORRESPONDENCE

FEB 01, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 01255-17
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 4:59 PM
To: ‘Nancy Cook'

Subject: RE: Do Not Increase Our Water Rates

Good afternoon Ms. Cook,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Nancy Cook [mailto:NCook@orlandomagic.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 4:38 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Do Not Increase Our Water Rates

Please, please, please! | implore you not to raise our water rates!!!! | have to work during the day so that | can afford to
pay my water bill, otherwise | would be at the meeting on February 2" lama long time resident of Longwood
(Coventry subdivision). This is a low-middle income neighborhood and | can tell you that we cannot afford the rate hikes
that are being requested by Utilities Inc. Please listen to the voice of the voters and residents of Seminole County and do
not do this to us!

Sincerely,
Nancy Cook

Nancy Cook
ORLANDO MAGIC
Executive Assistant to the Chief Financial Officer

(407) 916-2459 Direct
(407) 916-2973 Fax

8701 Maitland Summit Blvd.
Orlando, Florida 32810-5915
www.orlandomagic.com

B% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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NOTICE: The information contained in this email and any document attached hereto is intended only for the named recipient(s). If you are not the intended

recipient, nor the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message in confidence to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that you have
received this transmittal in error, and any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this transmittal or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this transmittal and/or attachments in error, please notify me immediately by reply e-mail and then delete this message, including any attachments.





